
  and 3767 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  and 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word; (adverbially)
certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: -- {and} (so,
truly), but, now (then), so (likewise then), then, therefore,
verily, wherefore.[ql

  be 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man), no
doubt, perhaps, so {be}, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  but 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay {but}, yea doubtless (rather,
verily).[ql

  but 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word; (adverbially)
certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: -- and (so, truly),
{but}, now (then), so (likewise then), then, therefore, verily,
wherefore.[ql

  doubt 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
no {doubt}, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  doubtless 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767
and 1065; so then at least: -- nay but, yea {doubtless} (rather,
verily).[ql

  haply 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- {haply}, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  likewise 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, truly), but, now (then), so ({likewise} then), then,
therefore, verily, wherefore.[ql

  man 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
{man}), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  manner 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) {manner}
(of man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  nay 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
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1065; so then at least: -- {nay} but, yea doubtless (rather,
verily).[ql

  no 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
{no} doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  now 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word; (adverbially)
certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: -- and (so, truly),
but, {now} (then), so (likewise then), then, therefore, verily,
wherefore.[ql

  of 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner ({of} man),
no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  perhaps 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, {perhaps}, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  rather 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay but, yea doubtless ({rather},
verily).[ql

  so 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea of
drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more or
less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man), no
doubt, perhaps, {so} be, then, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  so 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word; (adverbially)
certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: -- and (so, truly),
but, now (then), {so} (likewise then), then, therefore, verily,
wherefore.[ql

  so 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word; (adverbially)
certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: -- and ({so},
truly), but, now (then), so (likewise then), then, therefore,
verily, wherefore.[ql

  then 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
no doubt, perhaps, so be, {then}, therefore, truly, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  then 3766 # oukoun {ook-oon'}; from 3756 and 3767; is it not
therefore that, i.e. (affirmatively) hence or so: -- {then}.[ql

  then 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, truly), but, now (then), so (likewise then), {then},
therefore, verily, wherefore.[ql
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  then 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, truly), but, now (then), so (likewise {then}), then,
therefore, verily, wherefore.[ql

  then 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, truly), but, now ({then}), so (likewise then), then,
therefore, verily, wherefore.[ql

  there 5105 # toigaroun {toy-gar-oon'}; from 5104 and 1063 and
3767; truly for then, i.e. consequently: -- {there-}(where-)fore.
[ql ***. toige. See 2544.[ql

  therefore 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, {therefore}, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  therefore 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, truly), but, now (then), so (likewise then), then,
{therefore}, verily, wherefore.[ql

  truly 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of man),
no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, {truly}, wherefore.
Often used in connection with other particles, especially 1065
or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also 687.[ql

  truly 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, {truly}), but, now (then), so (likewise then), then,
therefore, verily, wherefore.[ql

  verily 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay but, yea doubtless (rather,
{verily}).[ql

  verily 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
and (so, truly), but, now (then), so (likewise then), then,
therefore, {verily}, wherefore.[ql

  what 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the idea
of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference more
or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, ({what}) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
wherefore. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  wherefore 0686 # ara {ar'-ah}; probably from 142 (through the
idea of drawing a conclusion); a particle denoting an inference
more or less decisive (as follows): -- haply, (what) manner (of
man), no doubt, perhaps, so be, then, therefore, truly,
{wherefore}. Often used in connection with other particles,
especially 1065 or 3767 (after) or 1487 (before). Compare also
687.[ql

  wherefore 3767 # oun {oon}; apparently a primary word;
(adverbially) certainly, or (conjunctionally) accordingly: --
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and (so, truly), but, now (then), so (likewise then), then,
therefore, verily, {wherefore}.[ql

  wherefore 5105 # toigaroun {toy-gar-oon'}; from 5104 and 1063
and 3767; truly for then, i.e. consequently: -- there-({where-
)fore}.[ql ***. toige. See 2544.[ql

  yea 3304 # menounge {men-oon'-geh}; from 3203 and 3767 and
1065; so then at least: -- nay but, {yea} doubtless (rather,
verily).[ql
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